HGLGA General Meeting Minutes 10/02/2024

The Dinner Meeting in the Dining Room was called to order by President

Karen Sullivan at 6:40 pm.

1.

Minutes - Last month’s General Meeting minutes were approved by

Cindy Brown and seconded by Carol Davies.

Treasurer’s Report - Ann Bazinet said we are starting the season

with a balance of $2099.27.

Birdies, ChipIns, and Eagles -Jen Ronningen is replacing Cindy
Brown 1in charge of tracking Birdies, ChipIns,and Eagles. Donna
Barber Dunn got an Eagle since our last meeting. Karen Sullivan
will be doing a random draw monthly from the Birdies and ChipIns
made each month. Peggy Lindquist and Stephanie Wagoner won draws

for this summer and each won a sleeve of balls.

Proximities - The $10 proximity prizes for the summer were won by
Val Treichel -#4, Kim Basile - # 7, Alma McMullen - #11 and Barb
Zizka - #14.

Holes 1in One - Peggy Lindquist and Janice Radcliff had holes 1in
one on #4 after our last meeting of last season. They were given
their $50 prizes. Janice Radcliff donated her prize to Pretty 1in
Pink.

Changes for this Season - Karen Sullivan discussed several
changes for this season

Hybrid Tees - The 5 / 6 hybrid tees have switched #1 and #16. So
the holes from which the hybrid players play from the #6 tees are
#6, 9, 12, 13, 16, and 17. The remaining holes are played from
the #5 tees.



- 2 + 2 Local Rule - If a drain 1is within two club lengths of the
green and your ball is within two club lengths of the drain, you
may move your ball away from the drain but no closer to the pin.

- Ties - Ties 1in flights will be broken by USGA rules, which looks
at the back nine holes, if still tied, back six holes, if still
tied, back three holes.

7. Guess the Number of Tees - Karen Popp gave a prize to Cheryl
Braunscheidel for guessing the number closest to the number of

tees 1in a jar.

8. Monthly Meeting Lunches - Karen Popp told the ladies that when
you sign up for the game on meeting days, you will be included -in
the lunch count. If you do not want lunch, you must let Karen

Popp know by noon on the Monday before the meeting.

9. Pretty 1in Pink - Sharon Pedersen said that Stacey Dahlstrom and
Ana Ellis will be chairing PIP this season. They are looking for

a volunteer for the registration of players and diners for PIP.

10. 50 / 50 Raffle - Robinanne Wale won $63 in the 50 / 50 draw

and Carol Davies won $34.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:30.

The next general meeting will be a luncheon meeting following the

Neighborhood Scramble on Nov. 6, 2024.






